

A GRADUATE SCHOOL OF CHRISTIAN MINISTRIES

900 WALKER STREET. N.E. P.O. BOX 3330 CLEVELAND, TENNESSEE 37320-3330 TELEPHONE (615) 478-1131 FAX (615) 478-7711

November 18, 1993

The year 1993 is a historical moment for the Society of Pentecostal Studies and the Wesleyan Theological Society. In 1993, both societies were chaired by women presidents. We were delegates at the Faith and Order Conference of the World Council of Churches in Spain this summer. In the ecumenical environment we experienced there, we felt led by the Spirit to invite the two societies to meet together. A common meeting could explore our shared heritage in the Wesleyan/Holiness and Pentecostal traditions. A joint meeting will enable our societies to continue the dialogue and interaction that has already been initiated by individuals in the two groups.

Cheryl Johns, President Society for Pentecostal

Studies

Susie Stanley, President Wesleyan Theological Society